
STAFFING SERVICES 

April 22, 2014 

Christopher Raynor 
Deputy Regional Clerk 
Regional Municipality of York Region 
17250 Y onge Street 
Newmarket, Ontario 
L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Christopher, 

Please accept this letter as our formal to request to have W ed.nesday September 10, 2014 
proclaimed as: YORK REGION CROSSING GUARD APPRECIATION DAY 

Staffing Services has been supplying York Region with crossing guards since 1988. We 
currently specialize in total project management of City or Town adult crossing guard 
programs for over 30% of York Region municipalities. 

We want to Sponsor this important community Day to bring awareness ofthe vital role 
school crossing guards play in the safety of our school children. Crossing guards work in 
all types of weather and have to safely patrol busy intersections with increasing traffic 
volumes. All of this is done with a smile. 

To thank these dedicated crossing guards Staffing Services will deliver preloaded Tim's 
Cards to every crossing guard in York Region on September lOth. We'd like them to 
"have a coffee or tea on us" ... for a week. It's the least we can do for this special group 
of trusted community employees. 

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Yours very truly, 

Paul D. Imrie 
President 

203-10350 Yonge Street, Richmond Hill, Ontario. L4C 5K9 
Tel: (905) 737-1600 Fax- 905-737-1569 


